
 

   

 

 
Year 11 Prom Invitation 

21st January 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to announce the details of the Year 11 Prom and look forward to this opportunity to celebrate together and 

mark the transition of our students from Newsome to their chosen future education and career pathways.  

 

Date: Thursday 19th June 2025 

Time: (arrival from 6.30pm) start 7pm end 10:30pm  

Venue: The Arches 

Address: E Mill, Dean Clough, Halifax HX3 5AX 

Ticket price: £35 

 

● Tickets include food, DJ, photographer and a welcome drink (further soft drinks will be available to purchase) 

● The dress code for the event is formal (no casual wear, e.g. jeans etc.) 

As with all school events, our students will be representing Newsome Academy and will be expected to adhere to our core values 

at all times. Teachers will be present at the event to provide supervision. 
 

Students are reminded that: 

● Inappropriate behaviour will not be tolerated. 

● Students may only purchase and consume soft drinks. The purchase and consumption of alcohol prior to or at the event is 

forbidden. Any student who appears to be intoxicated will be asked to leave.  

● Casual attire, such as jeans, is not permitted. 

● Only Year 11 students of Newsome Academy with tickets will be permitted to enter the venue. 

 

Payment should be made by Friday 28th  February. Payment can be made via your ParentPay account. 

Please email office@newsomeacademy.co.uk if you require a barcoded letter for payment or have any other queries.  

As always, we are keen that all our students are able to attend prom, we will have a selection of prom attire available to loan for 

those requiring support. 
 

While we hope to see all our Year 11 students at the prom, please note any student who is not adhering to our core values in 

line with reasonable expectations of behaviour and attitude to learning, will have their invitation to the prom withdrawn. The 

school will not be liable for refunding the cost of the ticket or any other costs which have been incurred.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs L Morgan 

Deputy Headteacher Achievement                                   
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